
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Arundel                          Term 6  2024-2025              

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 
What an incredible year we have had in 

Arundel Class!  

 

In English this term, we have applied our 

organisation, planning and creativity into 

creating a picture book. We have learned 

about alliteration, rhythm & rhyme and similes 

& metaphors. We have analysed front covers 

and blurbs, considering the target audience. 

And we have put all of this together to write 

and illustrate our own picture books.  

 

It's been a term of shapes & measures in 

maths. We have learned about properties of 

2-D shapes and are beginning to apply this to 

calculating perimeter and area of 

compound shapes.  

 

We have really enjoyed learning about 

circuits in science. We have learned about 

circuit models, components and how to use 

the equipment safely.  

 

In PSHE, we have had mature discussions 

about how our body and brain changes 

during puberty. We applied our learning 

about Zones of Regulation and how this will 

support us as our hormones and emotions 

change.  

 

We have continued to enjoy our offsite visits 

to Smelly Wellies, sailing, climbing and 

parkour. It was lovely to join the whole school 

at the bandstand extravaganza and see 

familiar adults and peers.  

 

It’s hard to believe we have such little time 

left until the end of Year 7. Everyone has 

worked so hard and it has been wonderful to 

watch everyone’s progress and 

development. 

 

We wish you a happy and safe summer 

holiday. 

 

Alicia, Kelly, Kirsty and Jordan         

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term: Tuesday 22nd July 

First day back: Friday 5th September  

 

School closes at 1pm Friday 12th September  

 


